
ATTENTION!!  North Houston BEST 
Due to Hurricane Harvey and the extensive flooding in recent days, the 
North Houston Hub Kickoff scheduled for Sep 2, 2017 has been 
cancelled. Teams in the area will be notified as soon as possible of any 
rescheduled Kickoff date.  Our thoughts and prayers go out to all of 
those affected by the hurricane. 


